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Quiz 

We are hoping to organise a family fun-quiz, using Zoom and a 

quiz app that can be downloaded to people’s phones, to bring 

our school community together.  If any parents have experience 

of organising  online quizzes for large numbers of people, please 

get in touch! 

 

“...amongst the top 3% of primary schools in the country!”  

From a letter received from Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP; based on pupil progress in reading, writing and maths from the end of Year 2  to the end of Year 6. 

This week we were able to open up our second Y1 hub for 
15 children.  It was lovely to see more of our community 
return to our site but we are conscious that the majority 
are still learning at home.  While the locations might be 
different, the materials for learning are the same and we 
received warm praise this week from a parent who passed 
on a comment from an external educator, who works with 
children from many schools: “[St Anthony’s] home 
learning resources have been by far the best that I've 
seen of all the different primary schools in the area.” 

Next week, we will be opening two Year 2 hubs, which will 
mean revised scheduling for outdoor spaces and lunch 
provision.  We will continue to risk assess and keep you 
informed regarding the opening of more hubs. 

Parents are often referred to as a child’s first educators 
and we continue to appreciate all that parents are doing 
during this time.  Whether it be sharing time and resources 
at home to deliver lessons or making extra efforts to 
collect their children in good time at the end of the day, to 
allow staff to leave the premises promptly, we recognise 
that this is not always easy. 

This Sunday is Fathers’ Day and children have been making 
cards to say thanks to the people who look after them.  To 
all parents and carers, from St Anthony’s, a big thank you. 

Have a good weekend! 

Speech and Language online 

The Speech and Language team at Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS 

Foundation Trust are to offer Facebook live sessions for primary

-school aged children and their parents on Wednesday 

mornings at 11.00.  The sessions will include activities and top 

tips to support your child’s language and communication at 

home. 

https://www.facebook.com/EvelinaLondonSLT/  

 

London Youth Virtual Games  

 

The LYG Virtual Games are taking place over four-weeks, giving 

children and young people the chance to represent their 

Boroughs in a series of sport-related challenges that can be 

done at home, at school or while out for daily exercise.   See the 

link on our website or go to 

https://www.londonyouthgames.org/virtual-games/  

Sports Day 
We hope to set up similar challenges for a ‘St Anthony’s Virtual 

Sports Day’.  More details soon. 

Safeguarding 

If you are concerned about a child in St Anthony’s please 
speak to Mrs Macdonald or Mr Croft  (Mrs Hawthorne may 
also be contacted). 

Anyone can contact Southwark MASH (Multi Agency 
Safeguarding Hub) at any time: 

Southwark duty desk (all safeguarding matters and 
enquiries) 020 7525 1921  or 020 7525 5000 (out of hours) 

 email: mash@southwark.gov.uk 

Every local authority has its own safeguarding hub, 
applicable to a young person’s address, not the school they 
attend. 

Lewisham Early Help and MASH: 020 8314 6660  

Lambeth Early Help and MASH: 020 7926 5555  

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

Meetings for Parents (Zoom) 

There will be a welcome meeting for new Reception Parents via 

Zoom next Wednesday (24 June) at 2.30pm. 

There will be a secondary transfer meeting via Zoom for current 

Y5 parents on Thursday 2 July at 6pm. 

Parents have been contacted with log-in instructions.  

Happy 

Fathers’ 

Day! 

 

https://www.londonyouthgames.org/virtual-games/
mailto:mash@southwark.gov.uk


Faith Life 

 
 
 Wednesday Word this week is COURAGE 

 This Sunday is the 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year 
A) - Gospel: Matthew 10: 26-33 (...do not be afraid) 

 Monday 22 June: the Feast of St John Fisher and 
 St Thomas More 
 Wednesday 24 June: The birth of John the Baptist 
 The Catholic Bishops of England and Wales website 

has some excellent links for prayer and online masses 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/  

 Year of the Word: Proverbs 8: 11-12 
 
 
 
 
St Thomas More Parish News 
 
Church reopening 
The church reopened for private prayer only on Monday 15 
June. It is open daily from 9am-12noon until further notice. 
When in church please observe social distancing of 2 metres 
and use hand sanitizer on entering and leaving the building. 
Re-opening for private prayer is the first step towards full use 
of our church. 

Sunday liturgy (online) 
Streamed Sunday Mass CAMBERWELL: Sacred Heart https://

www.sacredheartchurchcamberwell.co.uk/livestream.php  
 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/primary-
subscription/prayers-for-home/sunday-liturgy-for-
families/  
  
children’s liturgy: https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-

liturgy 
 
Weekly Offering: At this difficult time parish income is 
considerably reduced. If you do not already have a Standing 
Order for the parish, please consider setting one up, the 
details are: St Thomas More Church, Sort code 60-23-19 
Account number 44136757. Thank you.  
 
 
Although there are currently no public masses, Fr Gerry 
continues to offer Mass daily for the intentions of 
parishioners. 
 
Fr Gerry will be retiring as parish priest this summer. 
 
 
 

I am Wisdom, I am better than jewels; 

    nothing you want can compare with me. 

I am Wisdom, and I have insight; 

        I  have knowledge and sound judgment. 

Puzzle Corner 

Maths   

Using only addition, how can you add eight 8’s to get the 

number 1,000?  

 

General knowledge    

Who is this? 

Why is her story important? 

 

Words   

Identify each word by 

adding the missing letters: 

_rain  (you think with it) 

_rain  (you pour water down it) 

 

Last week’s solutions: 

Maths:   

General knowledge: bamboo 

Words: queueing 

“To have courage for whatever comes in life – 
everything lies in that.”  

St Teresa of Avila  

School Nursing Text Service 
The school nursing service provides a confidential health 

service to children and young people in schools, other 

educational establishments and children out of school. 

Led by specialist school nurse team leaders; they work all 

year round, including during the school holidays. 

You can contact the school nurse to discuss any health 

matters (including mental health). 

Parents of children and young people 5-19 years can 

contact school nurses directly via text for confidential 

health advice and support 

Text: 07520 631 130  

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and events 

from external providers from time to time. These are for information 

purposes and no recommendation is given or implied.  

6 + 8 = 14 

+  +  + 

7 + 9 = 16 

=  =  = 

13 + 17 = 30 

Refugee Week 

 

This week is refugee week and our parish, St Thomas 

More, actively supports the Jesuit Refugee Service (JRS).  

To find out more about the work of the service and to 

make a donation, visit their website. 

https://www.jrsuk.net/  

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/
https://tentenresources.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=82585f83bf242b4b0a627d7e1&id=b506ce8e26&e=6f7135f014
https://tentenresources.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=82585f83bf242b4b0a627d7e1&id=b506ce8e26&e=6f7135f014
https://tentenresources.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=82585f83bf242b4b0a627d7e1&id=b506ce8e26&e=6f7135f014
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-liturgy
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-liturgy
https://www.jrsuk.net/


Emmanuel Y2 (for Corpus Christi) 

 

Chloe, Y5 

Vincent, Y4 

Winnie, Y4 

Adrian Y4 
Estelle, Y4 



Henry, Y1 

Ishmael, Y2 

 

Tilly, Y2 

Elspeth and Raffaele (R) 

Oliver, Y2 

Katie, Y5 

Jonas, Y5

Mia, Y2 

James and Sadie, Y2 



Naomi, Y4 

Hunter, Y2 

Sophia and James, Y4 and Y2 

Luke, Y2 

Chloe, Y5 

James C, Y2 

Blessing, Y2 

Emma, Y1 

Jonas, Y5 

Ishmael, Y2 



Ina, Y4 

Chloe, Y5 



Hub 1 

Mahri, Y1 

Caitlin, Reception 

Eri, Reception 

Charley, Y5 


